Lee, Chris

From: Linda Duczman O'Connell <outlook_D98713304D36E6A2 @outlook.com>
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2022 10:53 AM

To: Lee, Chris

Subject: Sister Cities Committee question

You don't often get email from outlook_d98713304d36e6a2@outlook.com. Learn why this is important

Hello,

| am vice-chair of the Racine Sister City Council. We are interested in making a donation to help the people of Ukraine
and noted that you have a Sister City in the county — Irpin. Due to this association, we are wondering if you would be

interested in our joining with you, as two Wisconsin Sister Cities to provide them some assistance. | would appreciate
hearing from you as soon as possible. Thank you.

Linda Duczman O’Connell
Co-Chair Racine Sister City Council
414-262-637-1032
duczman@ameritech.net
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